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Dear S6 Parent / Carer,               4/3/21 
 
I hope that this letter finds you and your family well as we continue to work together to support your child, 
in their learning, during this period of lockdown.   
 
By now, after discussions with you,  Mr Sam Morgan will have met with your child to put the final plan A  in 
place for their school leaver destination.  As the weeks progress, this will also include, where required, a 
Plan B alternative which also supports the employment aspirations that your child may have.   
 
We are currently in the process of planning with our teachers and your child’s teachers at Armadale 
Academy, for our Parent/Carer Night and what this may look like for you and your child.  It is our intention 
to run this event in May.  The format of this event, will be determined by Government guidance in relation 
to infection control measures.  It is also our intention to invite Mr Sam Morgan to our Parent/Carer Night 
thus giving you a further opportunity to meet with him to discuss any concerns that you may have in relation 
to your child’s leaver’s destination.   
 
Your child’s teachers will begin writing their pupil reports in a few weeks.  These are scheduled to be with 
you by Friday the 7th May. 
 
It is normal, at this time of the year, for our S6 pupils to be busy planning their Senior Prom with teachers 
and working together on the production of their Yearbook.  Unfortunately, it is unlikely that, as with last 
year, we will be able to hold our Senior Prom.  However, planning and preparations for our 2021 Yearbook 
are underway and your child will begin their involvement in this over the course of the next week or so.  
This is always an exciting time for our pupils as they reflect upon and dig out photographs from their early 
childhood, their primary school and of course their early BGE years in Cedarbank Main Building.  The final 
product is always a joy to read and a wonderful keepsake for the archives of Cedarbank School.  More to 
follow on this in due course. 
 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch with me if there is anything at all that you would like to chat through.   
 
In the meantime, I wish you and your family well at this difficult time.  Take care. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Louise Queen 
Depute Head Teacher 
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